
 
 

 
 
The NVC’s 46th Season’s Letter from the Artistic Director  
2021-2022 Concert Season 
 
Dear Friends and Patrons of the Arts:    
 
This year marks the 46th Season of our Chorale. As we are all experiencing great difficulties during 
this unprecedented time, I pray that each of you and your families are staying safe and well.  
 
At present, The Northern Virginia Chorale is unable to rehearse or perform. Please know we are 
hopeful that with major strides regarding the COVID-19 vaccinations, we will be able to begin 
rehearsals in September of 2021, and perform our planned concerts by December 2021.  In the 
interim, please take a moment to review our new website at http://www.northernvirginiachorale.org, 
and listen to music from our past performances on our Sounds of the Chorale page. 
 
When the Chorale is able to perform again we will present a traditional Holiday program in December 
2021; a Masterworks concert in March 2022; and an all-American program entitled, “American 
Landscapes” in May 2022, which will feature a variety of musical selections from the folk, spiritual, 
classical and pop genres.  Each concert will take place at St. Mark’s Lutheran Church in Springfield. 
While we are unable to rehearse or present concerts this time, we wish to extend our sincere 
appreciation for the continued support of the pastors, members, and staff at St. Mark’s Lutheran 
Church. 

http://www.northernvirginiachorale.org/


I invite you to peruse the many additional benefits available to you at our various levels of donorship 
listed on our website, under our new, Partners in the Arts section. With your support, we can continue 
to bring exciting concerts to the Northern Virginia community! Thank you for your continued 
patronage! 
 
We follow a simple formula:  Great choral music + very talented, well-rehearsed singers and 
instrumentalists = a memorable concert for our deserving community audience! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Robert S. Webb, Jr. 
 

 
 
Robert S. Webb, Jr. 
Artistic Director 
The Northern Virginia Chorale 

 

http://www.northernvirginiachorale.org/partners-in-the-arts

